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This week, as part of our Geography, we have been researching the pollution levels 

and population in different cities around the world. We have then been developing 

our Computing skills by using Microsoft Excel to create tables and graphs to present 

the information.  

Next week, we will be beginning the Science part of our project, trying to answer the 

question, ‘If we damage the Earth, could we live on another planet?’ We will learning 

about the different planets in our Solar system and deciding whether any could be 

habitable.  

In English this week, we have been applying our skills in descriptive writing to write 

our own version of the Varmints story. It has been wonderful to hear such fantastic 

writing. 

In Maths this week, we have been securing our long multiplication method and 

learning short division method, recording remainders as decimals. Some of us have 

even challenged ourselves to learn long division method! 

  

 

Reminders: 

 

• Please make sure children read at least five times a week and record this in 

the back of the home school book. 

• Complete Mathletics homework. 

• Please practise times tables as often as you can at home. 
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